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Communication

Connection

Action

Safety has been
a theme 

for Faculty 
Council this year



Communication

 We have heard from faculty through our 
Faculty Council structure

 I have visited every campus faculty 
senate/assembly

 I have promoted safety in e-mail 
communications twice a month which 
promoted individual faculty meetings

 Promoted Valencia College’s safety app, 
security, services, and Mike Favorit’s phone 
number (407-416-3314)



 Faculty Council has had meetings with Student 
Affairs, Security, Professional Development, 
Human Resources, administrators, and others.

 Faculty Council has partnered with 
administration on discussing safety with faculty 
and at the college.

 Faculty Council has had Title IX Training and 
planned future trainings.

 Faculty Council is working diligently to talk with 
faculty to hear concerns and offer support.

 Faculty Council has promoted Mike Favorit’s
phone number (407-416-3314)

Connections



Future

 Faculty Council is working with Student Affairs, 
Security, Professional Development, Human 
Resources, and others.

 Faculty Council is promoting the Run, Hide, Fight 
Training, Safety App, and working on new 
Security training and Professional Development 
Opportunities.

 Faculty Council would like to work with the 
District Board of Trustees to continually improve 
safety at Valencia College.

 Faculty Council will continue to promote Mike 
Favorit’s phone number (407-416-3314)



Thank you

 Al Groccia

 Professor of Mathematics

 College-wide Faculty Association President

 agroccia@valenciacollege.edu

 Office:  407-582-4182

 Cell:  407-729-6992

mailto:agroccia@valenciacollege.edu
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